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SUMMARY REPORT 
Thursday, December 1, 2022 

 

Action/Request Person 
Responsible 

1. Approval of Minutes 
Presidents’ Council meeting minutes of November 3, 2022 were approved, by the 

Council, to stand as written.   

 

Council 
Members 

2. Guest Speaker – Robann Arshat  
Ms. Robann Arshat presented and discussed Flyer 988 – Suicide Prevention and 

Crisis Lifeline. Also, for people who are hearing impaired can dial 711 and then 988 

for the Suicide Prevention and Crisis Lifeline, on their touch tone phone. Veterans 

are welcome to call the Suicide Prevention and Crisis Lifeline, as well.  

 

Member 
Resource 
Liaison  

3. GRF President – Marsha Gerber  
Ms. Marsha Gerber provided an update on the upcoming Holiday Dinner and 
announced that Roundtable meetings will be held every other month starting 
January 2023. 
 

Council  
Members 

4. Facilities Director – Mark Weaver and Physical Property Manager Kevin 
Black  

Mr. Mark Weaver provided updates on water conservation and MWDOC Turf 

Removal inspections will begin on December 6, 2022 for those mutuals that signed 

up for the Turf Removal Program.  Mr. Kevin Black provided an update on street 

repaving in the community.   

 

Facilities Director 
Physical 
Property 
Manager  

5. Mutual Administration Director – Jodi Hopkins  
Ms. Jodi Hopkins presented the Mutual Administration Monthly Reports. 

 

Mutual 
Administration  

 Presidents’ Council Follow-Ups – January 2022 
1. Approval of Minutes  
2. City of Seal Beach, Iris Lee – Updates on Water Conservation 
 

Recording 
Secretary  

 


